
 
 

 
 
 

Online Application Announcement 
 
The Supreme Court of Maryland is pleased to announce the opening of two (2) vacancies 
on the Character Committee for the Third Appellate Judicial Circuit from Howard County.  
Character Committees are appointed by the Supreme Court of Maryland in the seven 
Appellate Judicial Circuits to review the character and fitness of most applicants for 
admission to the Maryland bar. The Character Committees are made up of volunteer 
Maryland attorneys who investigate and interview these applicants, and, when necessary, 
hold hearings as to their character and fitness. The Character Committees then make 
recommendations to the State Board of Law Examiners regarding the applicants’ character 
and fitness for admission to the Maryland bar.   The work of the Character Committees is 
an important component of the bar admissions process. 
 
Attorneys interested in applying for a position on the Committee may submit an application 
via this link.  The link also appears on the homepage of the Maryland Judiciary.  Additional 
information about the character committees and the State Board of Law Examiners may be 
found here.   
 
To be considered, applications must be received by 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, October 7, 2025.   
 

https://www.mdcourts.gov/form/scmcommitteesapplication
https://www.mdcourts.gov/
https://www.courts.state.md.us/ble/charactercommittees

